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REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

 
 
                Enclosure 7 
Date:    January 31, 2023 

Prepared by:  Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

Subject:  Vice Principal Appointments – December 2022 and January 2023 

 
Background 
 
Alishia Thompson returned from leave effective January 2023, which has resulted in some changes to 
our Vice Principal assignments.  They are: 
 

• Alishia will has returned to her role as Vice Principal, serving in a point-eight capacity at St. Anne 
Blenheim and point-two at St. Ursula.   

• Angele Monette, who served as a point-six Acting VP at St. Anne Blenheim and point-four at  
St. Ursula, will continue in her role as VP at St. Ursula with a point-five assignment, and will take 
on point-five teaching duties at Monsignor Uyen Catholic School, where she will share the Grade 
2/3 classroom with Mme. Joyce. 

 
In addition, Jamie Majeski has decided to return to his first passion as a Catholic educator, which is 
helping students to become successful in math.  Jamie will return to the classroom effective the beginning 
of Semester Two in February 2023. 
 
As a result: 

• Jessica Verstraeten, who currently serves as Vice Principal at Gregory A. Hogan and St. Anne 
Sarnia, has been appointed Vice Principal at St. Patrick’s Catholic High School.   

• Kelly Tremblay, currently a classroom teacher at Sacred Heart Catholic School Sarnia, has been 
appointed to Vice Principal at St. Anne Sarnia and Gregory A. Hogan.   
 

Both appointments are effective February 2023.  
 
Finally, Rob Cicchelli has accepted my invitation to come out of retirement temporarily, to fill the Vice 
Principal role at Sacred Heart Catholic School Sarnia.  We look forward to welcoming Rob back and 
drawing on his extensive experience and expertise in school administration.  Rob will remain in the 
position for the remainder of the school year. 
 
I want to thank Luana Sfalcin, who has filled the VP role at Sacred Heart since September.  Luana’s 
calm and confident nature and extensive knowledge are an asset to any school community. 
 
We are indeed blessed at St. Clair Catholic to have a cadre of experienced and gifted school 
administrators, who are willing to pause their retirements for a season to assist the Board when 
needed.  
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Rob’s first day will be Friday, February 3, 2023. 

 
These changes have previously been communicated to all staff in memoranda from the Director of 
Education.  The information is presented here to form part of the permanent record of changes in Vice 
Principal assignments at St. Clair Catholic. 
 
Recommendations 
 
That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report: Vice Principal 
Appointments – December 2022 and January 2023 for information. 
 


